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This project is not in the public interest, because exported gas only benefits the corporations
that stand to profit by increased prices that can be gotten abroad.

Americans will suffer increasingly from water, air, and soil contamination that results from
increased hydraulic fracturing needed to supply the pipelines that supply the LNG terminal,
augmented by the equally polluting infrastructure of the pipelines and the invasion of
wetlands and waterways from the pipeline itself and the destruction of hundreds of thousands
of trees to expand pipelines.

This is a sacrifice of American natural resources and health and safety of Americans to benefit
private corporations.

In addition, this project will contribute to global warming by increasing the use of fossil fuels,
which this planet cannot continue if we want our children to inherit a habitable planet.

Paula Clair

Garrison; New Yor! 10524
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